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DUE TO THE SHELTER IN PLACE ORDER RELATED TO THE CORONAVIRUS OUTBREAK, 
CONSTRUCTION IS HALTED FROM MARCH 17TH THROUGH AT LEAST APRIL 7TH. 
This will have an as-of-now unknown impact on the overall project timeline. 
 
Construction Progress- The dry weather this winter has helped move construction 
forward with no prior interruptions or delays.  This can be witnessed by the emergence 
of the new second floor. Future progress may not be as obvious as most of the work will 
be done inside the building. The new roof and exterior walls are in place allowing the 
building to remain closed off and dry while we wait for construction to resume.  
 
Sponsorship Opportunities- We had an overwhelmingly positive response to the 
request for Sponsorship.  Almost $60k in project costs have now been sponsored by 
individuals, church groups, and commissions.  Thank you all for this generous support 
and be on the lookout for new sponsorship opportunities posted to the bulletin board 
and website. 
 
Ongoing Communication- The committee plans to keep the church community updated 
on the renovation project in several ways; Notes & Bolts, Zephyrs, the Bulletin Board 
and the WPC website.  Please visit www.wpctiburon.org regularly for updates and if you 
have questions please contact Ron Meserve or any other member of the WPC 
Renovation Committee. 


